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Comment Submitted:

With regards to the proposed installation solar panel on Knight Ranch Rd. and the subsequent closure of land; I wish to publicly
make my voice heard in opposition to such action. While I applaud the development of alternative energy sources, I strongly
disagree with the closure of large areas of land. 
If this area, is to be shut down, I request the BLM be required to reestablish an equal size area with the same miles of trails in
another area within close proximity to Las Vegas. This new area would be in addition to any remaining OHV areas.


